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 KIWANIS MEETING OF January 9, 2023 
 

Six members who attended included Anne, Ann, Rick, Ben W, Bob R, and Bob F. 
All enjoyed a meatloaf dinner which included salad, green beans, mashed 
potatoes, soup, and a great dessert.  Anne led the meeting and Ben said the 
prayer. 
 
Happy dollars were provided by Rick and Bob F. Bob gave three dollars, one for 
each of his grandchildren who all made it to Wisconsin for their families Christmas 
celebration. The Scholarship applications have been sent by Rick to all the area 
high schools. There was a lengthy conversation among our members regarding 
our December visit to Nicolet school. The Nicolet 3rd grade teachers are looking 
forward to our picnic with the students which is tentatively set for Tuesday May 
30th. 
 
Our meeting dates from February thru May follow: February 6 and 20, March 6 
and 20, April 3 and 17, May 1 and 30. All meetings, except May 30th, will be at 
Monday noon held at the Hyatt. 
 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


